
Collin College Faculty Council 

June 23, 2020, 12:00, Zoom| Meeting called to order by President Kat Balch 

 

Faculty Council Representatives for 2020 – 2021 

Frisco Campus McKinney Campus Plano Campus Technical Campus 

Levi Bryant (2020 – 22)  Marlo Ballard (2020 – 21) 

Not present 

Hannah Adams (2019 – 21) 

 

Tiffany Cartwright 

(2020 –22) Melody 

Miyamoto Walters 

as proxy 

Diana Gingo (2020 – 22)  Robert Brown (2020 – 22)  Lynn Jones (2020 – 22) Not 

present 

Lorena Rodriguez 

(2019 – 21) 

Laura Hicks (2020 – 21) Roberta Cravo (2020 – 22)  

Not present  

Bridgette Kirkpatrick (2020 – 

22)  Not present 

Wylie Campus 

Suzanne Jones (2020 – 22) 

Not present 

Audra Heaslip (2020 – 22) Tonya McMillion (2020 – 22) 

Not present 

Mike McConachie 

(2020 – 22) 

Jason Morgan (2020 – 22)  Jason Snyder (2019 – 21) Marta Moore (2020 – 22) Not 

present 

 

Kim Nyman (2019 – 21) Vijaya Velamakanni (2019 – 

21) 

Barbara Stern (2020 – 22)  

Sunita Rangarajan (2019 – 

21) Not present 

Judi Wohead (2020 – 22) Larry Stern (2019 – 21)  

Debra St. John (2019 – 21) 

 

 Dean Wallace (2020 – 21)  

  Roger Ward (2019 – 21)  

  Stephen Whitley (2018 – 20) 

Not present 

 

 

Associate Faculty Representatives  

Bonnie Ford (2020 – 22) Melissa Kenfield (2020 – 

22) Not present 

Patricia Coble (2020 – 22) Not 

present 

 

  

Approval of Minutes 

Roll Call by Secretary Lorena Rodriguez. Kim Nyman moves to approve June 19 minutes; Jason 

Morgan seconds. Minutes approved by unanimous vote.  

New Business 

 



Council discusses next step regarding document, composed by Prof. Heaslip and signed by 93 
faculty, expressing concerns regarding fall planning. Prof. Heaslip will send final version of 
document as soon as ongoing meeting ends, and Faculty Council will meet again on June 30th in 
order to vote on issuing it as a policy recommendation. 

 

FC representatives had a short discussion regarding accommodation requests for fall. Prof. 
Nyman indicated that, although a physician’s note is recommended, Human Resources may, at 
their discretion, approve accommodations without such note. She recommends that faculty 
who would like accommodations in light of Covid­19 should submit their formal requests to HR 
as soon as possible, whether or not they have a current physician’s note available.  

 

Motion to adjourn by Jason Snyder; Kim Nyman seconds; meeting adjourned.  


